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MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT ON RESILIENT EDGEMERE COMMUNITY PLAN 

  
NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement after 

the New York City Council Land Use Committee and Subcommittee on Landmarks, Public 

Sitings, and Dispositions voted to advance the “Resilient Edgemere” community plan: 
  

“With the Resilient Edgemere community plan, my administration is delivering hundreds of 

affordable homes, urgent resiliency upgrades, and critical neighborhood infrastructure 

investments — an important step forward for residents of Edgemere, the Rockaways, and the 

entire city. I want to thank Councilmember Brooks-Powers and Speaker Adams for working with 

us so closely to advance this plan, and I look forward to continued partnership with the speaker 

and the Council to tackle our affordable housing crisis, equip our neighborhoods for a changing 

climate, and help our city recover from the pandemic.” 
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